
Open Rehearsals at Ames Children’s Choirs 
 

Do you love to sing? Do you like to make new friends?  Singers in central 

Iowa are invited to visit the Ames Children’s Choirs during the months of 

August/September and January/February by attending Open Rehearsals at the 

Collegiate United Methodist Church Annex Auditorium located at 130 South 

Sheldon in Ames.  

Prep Choir (ages 7-8) ~ Mondays 4:30-5:25 pm  

Chorale (ages 9-11) ~ Mondays 5:30-6:45 pm  

Concert Choir (ages 12-18, treble voices) ~ Tuesdays 5:30-7:30 pm  

 

Please contact info@ameschildrenschoirs.org or (515) 290-1422 to receive 

more information about the program.  


